
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
October 29, 2022 

 
  

 
PLEASE HELP....DONATIONS NEEDED 
 
Our Villa neighbor, BARBARA HAAG, is active in Trinity Presbyterian Church in Venice, 
volunteering to distribute food twice weekly to Venice neighbors, and others in 
surrounding communities, who are struggling.  
 
Because many families have lost all all their possessions due to mold and mildew caused 
by the hurricane, there is also a great demand for both winter and summer 
clothing and the Pastor is seeking any types of clothing, sneakers or shoes, in 
moderate to good shape. 
 
 
If you can help by donating (and also by spreading the word to others beyond the Villas) 
kindly either bring your items to the Villas HALLOWEEN PARTY, tomorrow, Sunday, 
October 30 (by the way, it is not too late to sign up at the pool bulletin board) or you 
can bring your items by November 6th to: 
 
 
Barbara Haag 
892 Bayport Circle 
610-416-4584  Please call if you have any questions at all.  
 
 

Many thanks for your generosity and giving spirit  
during these difficult days for so many.  

 


